
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: July 12, 2018 
Subject: California Special Districts Association 2018 Board of Directors Election 
 
 
Attached are copies of the candidate information sheet and candidate biography for the two 
candidates running for California Special Districts Association 2018 Board Election.  The 
District is allowed one vote for Seat A in Southern Network.  The ballot needs to be cast by 
August 10, 2018. 



 

 

LEFT BLANK INTENTIONALLY 



 
         Joseph Kelly, Director 

         Big Bear Airport District 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A Message from Joseph Kelly 
Candidate for the California Special Districts Association 
Board of Directors 
 

 

 

Hello, I am Joseph Kelly, your candidate for the California Special Districts Association (CSDA) Board of 

Directors. As an elected official, I understand the concept of serving our constituents. When elected to 

the CSDA Board, I will serve you. 

 
CSDA is our "go to" organization, for training, support, data, answers and legislative outreach. Du ring my 

tenure on the Big Bear Airport District Board of Directors, I have drawn on many of the resou rces 

provided by our membership in CSDA. These resources will not only continue, but get better with my 

input in Sacramento. 

 
Technical innovations, communication and legislative support is what I bring to the table. I have no 

complaints about CSDA. To the contrary, I only seek to add my voice to make CSDA an ever improving 

association. I ask for your vote, the vote of your agency, 

to elect me to the CSDA Board of Directors. 
 

Special Districts like yours provide vital services to a major portion of California. 

We as representatives  require the support CSDA provides to help us carry out our responsibilities. We serve 

in every type of district from small rural areas to large metropolitan areas. One thing in common is that our 

constituents rely on us to provide services, without fail; and we are held accountable. 

 
Each district faces its own challenges. In addition to these, some general concerns to me are: 
 

• UNFUNDED MANDATES from Sacramento which are growing 
 

• PREVAILING WAGE regulations impact on districts which don't have the large base of contractors 
 

• NETWORKING AND COMMUNICATION between agencies to find solutions to problems in common 
 

• ENCOURAGING INPUT from Special Districts as to their needs from CSDA 
 
 

 

(spartanizer@live.com)   The opinions expressed herein are those of the candidate 

mailto:spartanizer@live.com




Jo MacKenzie, Director 

Vista Irrigation District 

 

 
 

* DEDICATED       * EXPERIENCED LEADER 

* FISCALLY   RESPONSIBLE 

* COMMITTED  TO  SPECIAL DISTRICTS 

    
 
 

I would be honored to continue representing the Southern Network on the CSDA Board of Directors.   
 
I am dedicated to CSDA’s mission and I pledge to continue building on CSDA’s foundation of 
education programs, legislative advocacy, and public outreach.  During my tenure, special districts 
have gained recognition as the third leg of local government.  It is important that CSDA continues to 
be the voice of California’s special districts in the Capitol. 
 
Representing the Southern Network, I will bring to the California Special District Association years of 
experience in local government including LAFCO, and a strong understanding of how CSDA can best 
serve its members. 
 
I have served as CSDA President, Treasurer, and the Chair of the Legislative Committee. I know the 
commitment and time it takes to be an effective board member. A flexible schedule is paramount to 
being a successful director. I have attended all board of directors and assigned committee meetings, 
read through a myriad of legislation, and hundreds of pages of Board packets in order to provide the 
leadership necessary for the association to run efficiently and effectively to serve the needs of the 
diverse special districts. 
 
I have completed CSDA’s Special District Leadership Academy, a requirement to serve on the Board. 
Under my leadership, my district, Vista Irrigation District, has obtained the Special District Leadership 
Foundation District of Distinction Accreditation, Gold, and the District Transparency Certificate of 
Excellence.  
 
I believe it is important to the continued success and growth of CSDA that the Board of Directors 
remain committed to its mission: to provide legislative advocacy, education, and member services 
for all special districts. 

 
Your district’s vote will be greatly appreciated! 




